
NISQUALLY ARTS EXPO       
SAVE THE DATE 

DECEMBER 13 & 14  10AM-6PM 
We are excited to announce we will be hosting our 2nd Annual Nisqually Arts Expo. We want to 
support our Nisqually Artists, and create a memorable Nisqually Art Experience. This event is free, 
and open to the general public. We hope our artists can help you find gifts for the holidays. 

Nisqually tribal members, descendants, and community members please contact Chelsie Sharp at 
sharp.chelsie@nisqually-nsn.gov, or text (360)472-2660 to reserve your booth space. Booth space 
is free, and the intent of this event is to support our Nisqually tribal artists. 

*Or sign up in person, and have snacks on December 9 from 11am-2pm in the Billy Frank Jr. Gym. 
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